Council of Chairs
February 2, 2021

Present: Trisha Folds-Bennett, Amelia Harris, John Cull, Jacob Somervell, Bryan Hoyt, Scott Bevins, Andy Cox, Robin Woodard, Ben Mays, Amy Clark, Tom Costa 

Summer Classes
· We need to decide if we will be online or hybrid. Face to face would be ideal, but to be safe we should plan for hybrid.
· This summer is a bit of a guessing game under the circumstances.
· Last summer enrollments were pretty low. The classes that got at least above the 8 threshold that we set: Accounting 13; Psych classes around 9; Admin of Justice around 9; Natural Science Classes had 20-21; Prob and Stats 15; Other Social Science Courses 11-12. Our net revenue was $2,000.
· Summer is a time when we should be able to bring in more revenue. 
· Genna is ready to market.
· Look at past enrollments and consider offering other courses that may garner larger enrollments. 
· Ideally, Trisha hopes to get to a really robust summer where we can share the revenues. If departments reach a certain threshold then they could keep some of the revenue. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Should we consider a May-mester or Jan term?
· Look at courses you’ve been offering, past enrollments, consider what MECC is offering and make a decision about the courses you will offer this summer. Get schedules to Amelia and Sass by next Wednesday, Feb. 10th. 
· Stipend discussion - $3500; $438 per student per 3 hours.


